
Editor’s Comment:   

Compliment of the season.  

Going through the various contributions made by the reviewers and the corrections given to the 
reviewer’s suggestions by the authors.  

I would suggest the following: 

1.       There is need to follow properly the recommendations of the reviewers. 

2.       All equations should be numbered. 

3.       It will be good to have the pictures of the raw material (M. balsamina) in this article. 

4.       The work on biodiesel production is fast evolving. Therefore more recent references should be 
consulted and cited in the article. 

5.       Line 223, Table 2, the value of the total should be inserted at the “total” section at the end of the 
table or remove the total. 

6.        If these issues are all properly addressed it would be good for publications. 
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